
FOREST PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES 

November 7, 2007 

 

 
     The annual meeting of the FOREST PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  was 

called to order at 7:10 PM on November 7, 2007 by President Bob Beisel.  There were 16 

members present, and 13 proxies. 

 

     The November 15, 2006 Annual Meeting minutes were read and approved. 

 

     The treasurer’s report was read and approved. 

 

     The Landscape Committee Chairman, J. J. Caddle, gave his report, which was well 

received.  Our landscaping contractor will remain the same for the coming year.  Mr. 

Caddle suggested the landscaper put in a planting at the entrance sign.  Mrs. Frasier said 

that she would plant some lilies there. 

 

     We will continue to have our annual community yard sale in May of 2008. 

 

     New Business – Election of Officers was held.  Same officers will remain for the 

coming year.  It was pointed out that we were short a Trustee and a Secretary.  Todd 

Hogarth volunteered his services as secretary.  We are still short a Trustee, and would 

appreciate someone volunteering to fill this position. 

 

     Meeting was adjourned at 8 PM. 


